
Friday 28th MarchWillow Class Newsletter 

Willow Class have enjoyed their second swimming lesson this week. They are all becoming more comfortable 
in the water and following the new Monday routine! They have enjoyed splashing in the water and learning 

new skills. This week we have reflected on our Farm Trip and looked at pictures from the day.
Have a great weekend!

Miss Britt, Mrs Ahtty and Mrs Kam, Mrs Koralege

Messages

Well done to Ellis for 
winning our Kind award 

this week. This was 
awarded for being kind to 

adults in class.

Thank you to all the 
parents that came to our 

art gallery!

Thank you!


